
August 13, 2024

Dear SUSD Partner,

As a partner of Sierra Unified School District, we rely on your support to continue providing every student with a

quality public education. These ongoing efforts to create, develop and uphold a safe learning environment for our

students reassures Sierra Unified families of the quality programs to expect and a facility that supports their

learning. Thank you for your partnership in this effort.

We come to you now, asking for your help to strengthen the campus of Sierra High School by supporting our local

bond Measure “U” - Saving Sierra High on the November 5, 2024 ballot. This 2024 bond is for $25 million for

facilities. Our community has never successfully passed a school bond; leaving us to be the only unified school

district in Fresno County without. Your support is crucial to ensuring we secure local funding, which will sustain the

safety and modernization efforts of our Facilities Master Plan that was recently approved by the SUSD school

board.

Sierra High School is now over 100 years old, the newest building on campus was built in 1968. Over the years
facilities and maintenance staff have done a tremendous job patching, fixing, and maintaining the bones of our
beloved campus. But alas, it is not enough and we require ample funding to re-energize Sierra High School.  
A recent survey of local voters shows that there is support for a bond “Saving Sierra High”, but we must run a

flawless campaign to receive 55% of the vote needed for victory of Measure U on Election Day. To win, we must

rally together to communicate a clear message, “Saving Sierra High with U”, with voters early and often through

direct mail, yard signs, and a strong grassroots volunteer effort.

As you may know, Sierra Unified School District cannot pay for the campaign efforts of the “Saving Sierra High”

committee. Our committee is a group made up of dedicated parents, grandparents and volunteers in our

community who care about the future of Sierra High School. We are asking for your contributions in order to

support our committee’s outreach and help pass Measure U this November. Please make checks payable to our

committee and mail to the address below.

On behalf of the committee, the students, and the community of Sierra Unified, thank you for your generous

contribution. The children in our district deserve a quality education on a safe and modernized campus; a campus

that reflects the pride we have in our schools and our community.

Sincerely,

Carli Walker and the entire Yes on Measure U - Saving Sierra High Committee
FPPC TIN #99-3955044
www.SavingSierraHigh.org
savingsierrahighschool@gmail.com

Please make checks payable to: SUSD Saving Sierra High Measure
Send contributions(check only) & Information below requested to: P.O. Box 14, Prather, CA 93651

Name (First/Last)_______________________________ Phone# _______________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________

Occupation___________________________________ Employer _______________________________________

*This information is required for our Committee to stay in compliance with the State of California’s Fair Political
Practices Commission.

Select this box if you do not wish your information to be shared publicly.


